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Minister Mchunu to visit KwaNxamalala to assess the state of water 

 

27 March 2024 

The Minister of Water and Sanitation, Mr Senzo Mchunu will visit the KwaNxamalala 

Traditional Council to assess the state of Goedertrouw Transfer Scheme on Thursday, 28 

March 2024. 

This is part of ongoing efforts by Minister Mchunu ensure that water infrastructure is in good 

state and is able to meet the growing demand for water from communities. During his working 

visit to the area, Minister Mchunu will visit and inspect Mkhalazi and Madungela Pump Stations 

and proceed to meet with KwaNxamalala Traditional Council. 

 

Members of the media are invited to attend the oversight visit as follows: 

Site inspection 1 

Mkhalazi Pump Station at 10:50 
 

Site inspection 2 

 Madungela Pump Station at 11:35 
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For more information, Ms Kamogelo Mogotsi, Spokesperson for the Ministry on 076 523 
0085.  
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dws.gov.za  
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